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May 18, 1993

. FREEDOM Of INFORMATIONFreedom of Information Office
Nuclear Regulatory Commission ACT REQUEST

hIA -9J._jdWashington, DC 20555

0Re: FOIA Request 2 /-- 9 8 -

Jear FOIA Officer:

Pursuant to the federal Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C.
S 552, I request access to and copies of all records
pertaining to scientific studies of the safety of concrete w.
storage containers for nuclear wastes. I am particularly
interested in the type of container used on the east shore
of Lake Michigan, and the specific studies that have led the
Environmental Protection Agency to declare those containers
safe and adequate for nuclear storage.

I am requesting these records in a non-commercial capacity
as a high school student for a school project studying
access to government information.' The non-commercial
capacity allows for two hours of free search time and free-
duplication of 100 pages. If any expenses in excess of the
above would be incurred in connection with this request,
please contact me before any such charges are incurred.

If my request is denied in whole or part, I ask that you
justify all deletions by reference to specific exemptions of
the act. I reserve the right to appeal your decision to
withhold any information.

I will expect a response within 10 business days after
receipt, as the statute requires.

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerel ,

Kate Walker
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